Clarification on the deadline of the Call

On November 30, 2020 ICEX issued the Call for applications of the Rising Up Program.

According to disposition six of the Call, the submission period for the presentation of requests will end 90
calendar days later. To avoid any possible miscalculation of the deadline, a new Resolution has been
published on February 8, 2021 clarifying that instead of 90 days, the original Resolution should have said
91 days, in order to make sure that the deadline ends on Monday, March 1, 2021, as announced.



https://www.investinspain.org/content/dam/icex-invest/documentos/rising-up/Call%20Rising%20Up%20In%20Spain%202020.pdf
https://www.investinspain.org/content/dam/icex-invest/documentos/rising-up/modificacion-convocatoria-rising-up-in-spain.pdf
https://www.investinspain.org/content/dam/icex-invest/documentos/rising-up/modificacion-convocatoria-rising-up-in-spain.pdf

